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The Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization presents his compliments to the representatives and wishes to inform them that the delegation of Guatemala has requested that the following topics be included in the order of business of the Special Meeting of the Council scheduled for Friday 25, May 25, 2001:

· Consideration of the draft resolution “Special Program of Support to Guatemala” (presented by the delegation of Guatemala) (CP/doc.3475/01) and

· Comments on the appointment of the new Executive Secretary of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights.

For its part, the delegation of Antigua and Barbuda has requested that the following topic be included:

· Consideration of the draft resolution “The Socioeconomic and Environmental Impacts of Climate Change on the Countries of the Hemisphere” (presented by the delegation of Antigua and Barbuda) (CP/doc.3476/01)

The delegation of Uruguay has requested inclusion of the following item:

· Consideration of the draft resolution “Study on Humanitarian Intervention – A request addressed to the Inter-American Juridical Committee” (presented by the delegation of Uruguay) (CP/doc.3477/01)

Finally, the Chair reported that the following document prepared by the General Secretariat for consideration by the Council had been received:

· Report on the Situation of Refugees, Returnees, and Internally Displaced Persons in the Americas [AG/RES. 1762 (XXX-O/00)] (CP/doc.3473/01)
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